
Spring Baseball is back at The Hills and I welcome
you all to SHLL as we begin an amazing season! This

month we held tryouts, drafted our teams, got our
uniform orders in and are already kicking off

practices! We hope you are excited to see your kids
enjoy the game of baseball, build their skills and
create great moments with their team! Mark your
calendar for Opening Day February 24th! I look

forward to seeing you on the diamond! 

Be Well, 
Alex Gonzales

The Hills
N E W S L E T T E R

J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 4

Thank you Sponsors!

Welcome to Spring 2024

Huge Thank You to all of our sponsors thus far for
Spring 2024! It is because of amazing sponsors like

you that we are able to continue to invest in our kids
and upgrade their baseball experience! So far due to
our generous sponsors we were able to purchase a
brand new pitching machine! We have big plans to

further upgrade our league but need your help to do
it, if you know of anyone looking to contribute

please reach out to
sponsorship@singinghillslittleleague.org 

https://cvretirement.org/
http://www.flores-financial.com/
mailto:tamara.fisher@rpssocal.com
https://www.theclubhouseusa.com/
mailto:vleone@valsequipment.com
https://www.jvitalelandscape.com/
mailto:president@singinghillslittleleague.org
https://dt5602vnjxv0c.cloudfront.net/portals/81440/docs/sponsorship%20letter-form%202024.docx%203.pdf


OPENING
DAY

2/24
CEREMONIES 

9AM
GAMES

10AM

ENJOY THE DAY!
Food, Vendors,
Raffels & More!

Introducing our awesome Safety
Coordinator, Katie Reed!  Katie has
been working hard to prepare our

league with up to date safety plans
and gear to keep our kids safe and
secure while playing ball! She has

also secured a brand new AED
machine and training for all our

coaches! Katie’s work is behind the
scenes but essential to ensuring

SHLL operates safely! Thank you for
all you do Katie! If you have any
questions for her please email.

mailto:safetycoordinator@singinghillslittleleague.org


MORE NEWS @ THE HILLS
WWW.SINGINGHILLSLITTLELEAGUE.ORG

UPDATES FROM YOUR BOARD

GET YOUR SWAG!

LET’S GET SOCIAL!

FUNDRAISER ALERT! Join us at
Menchies on Friday February 16th!
Enjoy some froyo and a portion of
the sales goes directly back to SHLL!

WE HAVE PARTNERED WITH NIKE TO OFFER OUR
OFFICIAL SHLL MERCHANDISE STORE! VISIT TODAY AND
SPORT THE LATEST BY REPRESENTING THE HILLS!  

JOIN US ON SOCIAL MEDIA AND STAY
UP TO DATE ON THE LATEST

HAPPENINGS WITH SHLL! WE WANT TO
SHOWCASE THE BEST BASEBALL

MOMENTS WITH OUR COMMUNITY SO
BE SURE TO GIVE US A FOLLOW AND

TAG US IN ALL THOSE AWESOME
SINGING HILLS MOMENTS!

GAME SCHEDULES! Work in
progress as our BOD is leading the
interleague game planning
committee. The final version is
coming soon!!

PLAN AHEAD! Regular season will
end on May 18th. May 18th will be
our annual Hit a Thon along with
closing celebrations! 

https://singinghillslittleleagueoff.gearupsports.net/
https://www.instagram.com/SingingHillsLittleLeague/
https://www.singinghillslittleleague.org/

